
Frequently Asked Questions 

Is the City of Dallas funding the High Speed Rail Project? 

No; the City of Dallas is not funding the project. The City is dedicated to working with Texas 

Central Partners to ensure our Key Performance Criteria are met for this project.  

Where will the High Speed Rail station be located? 

The station will be located in the South Side District/Cedars area.  See map below. 

How accessible will the station be to other routes of transit? 

Circulation Improvements and Multi-Modal Transportation Connections are important 

elements that will be focused on to promote increased accessibility and mobility to the station. 

What is the expected completion date? 

That is still to be determined. 


